Welcome...

We are excited to extend a warm welcome all of our students, especially our
freshmen class of 2028, on their first day of high school. Our class of 2025 is
entering their last, first day of high school!

Some notes for the first day

8:00-8:35 Students will enter the building via the lower State Street
or French Street Gym entrances, next to the large steps in the
front. They will proceed through daily security screening.

8:40 Homeroom begins

8:40 and after — students must enter through the upper State Street
Promenade Entrance.

Guest and Parents

Enter through the upper State Street Promenade Security Portico.

Drop Off/Pick Up
State/French Streets — Space is minimal. These are major traffic and
emergency routes.

Please DO NOT:
Double Park or Block our Neighbors’ Driveways
TIP - Have an arranged spot away from the school.
Our dining hall is open until 4:45. Select a less congested time to
pick up your student.
Schedules —
Will go live on Infinite Campus (IC) at 4:00 today, August 23. See the
important attachment regarding scheduling.



